
Priests of the Parish: Fr Niall 
Howard, Fr George Hayes, Fr Seán 
Murphy & Fr Liam O’Brien: Tuosist 
Parish Office, The Presbytery, 
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OUR MASS TIMES 

Dawros Church every Friday at 6 p.m. 

Lauragh Church every Sunday at 10 a.m. 

Eucharistic Adoration at Dawros Church every 

Thursday from 4 p.m. to 5.30 p.m. All welcome. 

PRIEST ON DUTY THIS WEEKEND 

Fr. Noel Spring: 0872935969 

Please remember in your prayers Denis O’Sullivan of 

Cloonee West and Carrick-on-Suir, whose 

anniversary occurs this week. 

Friday 8th November, Dawros 6 p.m. 

Jerh O’Sullivan Batt, recently deceased, Lohart and 

Bantry. 

Mass for all the Holy Souls 

Sunday, 10th November, Lauragh 10 a.m. 

Paudie Sheehan and his son Michael, late of 

Ardgroom and Northampton, UK. Also, James, Julia, 

Nora, Bridie and Mary Sheehan, The Cottage, 

Lauragh. 

Mass for all the Holy Souls 

Tuesday, 12th November, Lauragh 7.30 p.m. 

Mass will be offered for all those who have died 

during the past year. If you would like to have 

someone remembered at this mass, please give their 

names to Kitty McCarthy (0879492710) 

Friday 15th November, Dawros 6 p.m. 

Mass for all the Holy Souls 

Sunday 17th November, Lauragh 10 a.m. 

Mass for all the Holy Souls 

FOR MASS BOOKINGS 

Contact Helen at the Parish Office on Thursdays 

2pm-4pm on 0646683107. Leave a message or send 

an email to tuosist@dioceseofkerry.ie and we’ll get 

back to you.  
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32nd Sunday of Ordinary time 
 

We welcome the children of the parish who 

are preparing for the sacraments of penance, 

Holy Communion and Confirmation. We 

surround them with our prayers.  Their 

enrolment ceremonies this week and next mark 

the beginning of their journey. 

 

November - Remembering the Holy Souls - 

Please fill out and return your Holy Souls List 

of the Dead and November offering to the 

sacristy or in the offertory collection and we 

will be praying for your loved ones throughout 

the month. God rest their souls 

 

“A Hundred Thousand Welcomes” is the 

bishops’ pastoral letter on Immigration, which  

urges all Christians and people of goodwill, to 

embrace this invitation to welcome the 

stranger, creating parishes and communities of 

hospitality where people truly belong. You can 

read the letter on their website: 

www.catholicbishops.ie 

 

A Life in the Spirit Seminar, facilitated by 

Mir Ministries, will be held in Holy Cross 

Church, Kenmare on Friday nights at 8 p.m. 

from 8th November to 20th December 2024. 

(Excluding the night of 22nd November, as it 

will be held in Templenoe Church that night). 

Come to know the personal love of the Lord 

more deeply through an uplifting and inspiring 

series of talks, prayers and togetherness. 

 

Éigse Seán Ó Súilleabháin 2024 is a social 

history project, called Keeping the Past 

Alive. We know that with every passing year, 

valuable information is lost and we want to 

capture what we can, to save it for future 

generations of Tuosist residents and visitors. 

We will be going through each townland in 

turn to look at old census forms and old 

maps. Our aim is to link the families recorded 

in the census to a map of the houses in the area, 

and where possible to identify links to 

current families. More information to follow 

soon  

 

THE CAHA CENTRE                                                        

 

The Caha Centre AGM will be held in the 

Caha Centre Adrigole on Wed. 20th November 

at 8pm. Everyone is most welcome.                              

Music classes with Grace Angland – tin 

whistle, concertina, violin, accordion, piano 

at 10 a.m. every Saturday at Dawros 

Community Centre. If you would like to join 

the classes, please contact Grace directly on 

0892389974 

Chair Tai Chi with Maureen Fitz, Ardgroom 

Family Resource Centre - every Tuesday, 11 

a.m-12 p.m. €10 drop in. 

Free Creative Art Sessions for Family 

Carers- In collaboration with Beara West FRC 

- Eyeries Meeting Rooms, every Wednesday, 

November 13th, 20th & 27th    from 11 a.m-1 

p.m. Refreshments provided. 

Bingo, every Wednesday 8 p.m. - Parish Hall. 

All welcome. 
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